
 

 

 

ANAC’s decision 

 

 

Approval of the Regulated Charges for 2023 airports, excluding Passengers with Reduced 

Mobility (PRM) and Security Charges at all ANA´s airports, and Passenger Service Charges 

(PSC) at Lisbon Group airports 

 

 

The National Civil Aviation Authority (ANAC) issued the definitive decision on regulated 

charges, in the exact terms proposed by ANA, with the following exceptions: 

 

- At all ANA Network airports: 

- PRM charge. 

- Security charge. 

 

- At Lisbon Group airports: 

- Passenger Serviçe Charge, due to the impact of the security Charge. 

 

The charges not yet approved in this decision are still dependent on the provision of 

additional information requested by ANAC to ANA. 

 

The approved charges are enclosed in the table of charges available on ANA website and will 

come into force on 01.04.2023. 

 

ANA would like to thank the involvement of all Users and stakeholders during the consultation 

process. 


